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From: Rick J. Stebnisky
To: Russell, Merlin; 
Subject: Fwd: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; Notice of 


Field Activities
Date: Thursday, May 09, 2013 1:59:31 PM


Here you go Merlin.  Have a nice day :)   Thanks... Rick
 


-----Original Message----- 
From: "Rick J. Stebnisky" <rstebnisky@ectinc.com> 
To: "Russell, Merlin" <Merlin.Russell@dep.state.fl.us> 
Cc: Bob.Schoepke@safety-kleen.com, "Keith Morrison" 
<KMorrison@ectinc.com>, John.Walters@safety-kleen.com, Jeff.
Curtis@safety-kleen.com, "Ron M. Noark" <rnoark@ectinc.
com>,"Knauss, Elizabeth" <Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us> 
Date: Wed, 20 Mar 2013 16:10:42 -0400 
Subject: Safety-Kleen Systems, Inc.-Tampa; FLD 980 847 271; 
Notice of Field Activities 
 
 
Hello Merlin:   


 
Per Rule 62-780.222 F.A.C., please be advised that field activities are 
scheduled for the  referenced Safety-Kleen facility in Tampa, FL.    
 
Specifically:  On Wednesday 04/03/2013, a groundwater sampling event will 
occur per MOP implementation.
 
Thank you.... Rick
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